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Aloha and thanks again for coming tonight. This has been another difficult year for 

everyone. We are all still working our way through this pandemic, trying to keep our 

families safe and healthy while maintaining some level or normalcy in our routines.  

Here at the center, while we have not been permitted to open the pavilion for party 

rentals, we have been able to keep the pool and park open 4 days a week and every 

other weekend which has provided some relief. We have focused our event planning 

on open-air events such as the Top of the Hill and Community garage sale. For the 

keiki, we put on movie nights on the grass in the summer, and had a very successful 

Halloween trick-or-treat night just last month. Finally, to reach out to those who are not 

internet surfers, or just don’t like browsing the web, we revived the Palisades Chatter 

newsletter which we plan to send out by regular mail twice a year to those who have 

signed up for it. (If you haven’t done so, please see Kalei or call our office.)  

The coming year of 2022, I believe will be a better one but with some challenges. We 

plan to reopen the pavilion for party rentals, and hope to hold the popular Easter Egg 

hunt which we have done for many years but were unable to due to the pandemic. 

Finally, as for the center improvements, the pool has been long overdue for resurfacing 

so the board has approved retiling of the pool. We hope to get this done during the 

winter months and be ready by next summer. Our biggest challenge now is to get the 

playground repaired. We’ve had some difficulty in finding certified welders which may 

result in replacing it all together. As usual, we appreciate your feedback and would like 

your ideas on how we can better make use of our center. 

 

Thank You, 

Stanley H. Uecke 
President, Pacific Palisades Community Association 

 


